COMMUNIQUE eNL

enabling possibilities

COVID-19 Crisis

The Board of Directors (“the Board”) of ENL Limited (“ENL”) wishes to inform its shareholders
and the publicin general, that ENL Group CEO is addressing ENL’s shareholders in a letter that
covers the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on the Group’s operations and the immediate
actions taken by management to mitigate same.

Given the confinement measures, the letter is made available for consultation on the website
of the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd as well as the Group’s website www.enl.mu and social
media platforms.

By order of the Board
ENL Secretarial Services Limited
Company Secretary

05 May 2020

This communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 2005.
The Board of Directors of ENL Limited accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this communiqué.




